





#14

Week Commencing: 3.1.22

What a week to end yet another unprecedented term in education!

On Monday, classes shared a cake and a hot chocolate with our Assistant Head, to say goodbye and happy retirement. Tuesday saw the first of our face to face concerts. Lower school classes put us all in a festive mood with a number of Christmas classics. The pupils were simply amazing for even transitioning to the big hall! Then Wednesday saw the turn of Middle and Upper School with a Disney inspired, festive show. I was in awe of all the performances and it certainly put us all in the mood for Christmas! Thank you to all our guests who adhered to our safety measures which enabled the concerts to even go ahead. Class recordings of all the performances will be available on our website today. Permission was sought from all parents who usually do not allow recordings to enable us to share these online—thank you.

Today sees our final Christmas treat—a visit from the big man himself with treats for all the pupils. May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support of the school over the past term and to wish you and your families a Happy and safe Christmas. I look forward to seeing staff on the 4th January for a training day and our pupils on Wednesday 5th.

-Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

## **Upcoming dates**;

17.12.21 Last day of term!

4.1.22 Inset Day—no pupils

5.1.22 Pupils return

**14.1.22** Di Rawlinson Memorial Bake Off Competition.

18.1.22 Winnie the Pooh Day

28.1.22 International Day of Lego



<u>School Number</u> You will all be sent a text message today from the school sending you Christmas wishes. Please save the number in to your phones as Oak View Communications. Thank you.

## **Governors**

We are pleased to welcome on to the Governing Body, 3 new Governors. Linda Compton and Mark Terrell are new Trust appointed Governors and Eion Botha is our new parent Governor. We look forward to working with them in supporting the school to move forward.

Goodbye Mark Mark Terrell who has been at the school for 9 years and in that time has been a class teacher and Assistant Head Teacher; he retires today. His absence will be a great loss to our school. Mark's passion for our pupils, the staff and our school has always been phenomenal and he will be missed. We wish him all the best as he starts his next adventure!

Birthdays Coming Up: Nithil (Pine), Farrah (Ash), Oliver (Oak), Fletcher (Blue), Mollie (Yellow), Riley (Cherry), Ben (Ash) and Issac (Willow)

Enjoy your special Days!

## 8 more sleeps!!!!!









